GENCY

CONSTRUCTION SERVICES, INC.

October 24, 2006

Mike Paul

Paul Construction

1702 Chandlersville Road
Zanesville, Ohio 43701

Re:  Franklin Local School District
New Philo High School
Philo Junior High School Renovation
Duncan Falls Elementary School Additions and Renovation

Dear Mike,

With the Franklin Local School District projects coming to a successful
completion, I wanted to congratulate you and your entire company on a job very
well done. It is refreshing to work with people that have the professionalism,
dedication and reliability to a project that your staff has shown in an industry that
1s increasingly difficult and contentious.

I can confidently recommend Paul Construction as a solid and reliable Contractor.

Sincerely,

Y Nee

Kevin Klee
Regency Construction Services, Inc.
Project Manager
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